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27th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 9 (EFG) PARENTS’ EVENING 

Following our letter notifying you of strike action on Tuesday 2 May, I write to inform you about 

arrangements for the parents’ evening scheduled for that day. The strike action will clearly impact 

on the availability of staff and so we have decided to postpone it.  We understand the importance 

you rightly place on receiving feedback about your child from their teachers and have, therefore, 

decided to re-arrange it for a later date.   

As you will appreciate, finding a date in a school calendar in the busy summer term can be a 

challenge! The new date is confirmed as Tuesday 23 May.  We trust that this will give you sufficient 

notice of the change.  You will be notified in due course about the arrangements for making 

appointments on that evening. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Your faithfully, 

 

 

Lynnette Cassidy 
Headteacher 
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